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I do not see any additional open space or parks in the plans in the zoning maps for the newly
 voted 185th Street Station map nor the 145th planning maps that have not been voted on as
 yet.  Can you clarify just how much open space and new parks are in the plans in these
 redevelopment.  I assume if there are more people and more development then you and the
 parks department must have plans for new parks and open space as well.  Could you please
 enlighten me on this.

I would also hope that as leaders of this community you have plans for some urban farm land
 and community gardens, too including funds planned to support this or some sort of incentive
 or tax plan to developers to help make that happen?  

Thank you,  

Involved Shoreline Resident in Ridgecrest.  
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